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Nicola Gunn

From: Rachel Carr <rachelcarr687@gmail.com>
Sent: 24 November 2020 11:56
To: Planning
Subject: FAO Adam Birkett

Categories: Yellow Category

From Bowland Forest Higher Division parish council 
 
Re: planning application no.3/2020/0667 
 
The above parish council would like to comment that there are local concerns about increased traffic on the access 
road to this property and that the road is untreated in winter. A large number of walkers and families with young 
children use the road so any increase in traffic will be a safety concern. Also there are concerns about the effect on 
local wildlife. 
 
Thank you 
Rachel Carr 
clerk 


